
Learning in Lockdown with Rapid Improvement Limited Online Courses 

Following the announcement by the Government for a third COVID-19 Lockdown, Rapid Improvement Limited will 
be continuing to deliver its high-quality education and training services through our extensive online course 
offer and for the duration of the Lockdown period.  

Although our offices will now be closed to the public during the Lockdown period from the 5th January 2021 
until the new restrictions are lifted, RIL is still providing education and training services and supporting 
learners to achieve their goals. 

We would like to reassure all our learners, that we will continue to deliver our services in line with government 
guidance and provide the same level of high-quality courses that you would expect in our classrooms.  

We also want to reassure partners and stakeholders that the business will continue to operate, so that together, we 
can continue to maintain service provision at this critical time.  

If you are a current learner or partner, our teams will have been in touch with you regarding how you can continue 
with your learning or contract delivery.  

For all our new learners or partners, we still want to hear from you, we would be happy to talk you through how you 
can still access all our services remotely.  

If you are furloughed or need to retrain to find employment following redundancy, there has never been a 
better time to access our free online training programmes to help you to move forward in your personal or 
professional life.  

You can study safely from your home with RIL Online Courses and RIL Online Classroom Courses. We have a 
wide range of fully funded courses and accredited programmes ready for you to access at any time.  



For more information, please call 0208 86480395, or email us:  

 for general enquiries, info@rapidimprovement.co.uk  
 about our courses or qualifications, https://rapidimprovement.co.uk/Education & Training  

 

 
 

 
 


